

Marissa McFadyen Special Events Coordinator BC Lung Association 2675 Oak St Vancouver, BC V6H 2K2 Tel: 604-731-5864

Fax: 604-731-5810

January 25, 2011

Dear One Wall Centre Owners and Tenants,

RE: The Stairclimb for Clean Air 2011

## Sunday, February 27, 2011 - From: 08:30 am. to 1:00 pm.

Please be advised that the 10<sup>th</sup> Annual Stairclimb for Clean Air will be taking place **Sunday, February 27, 2011** at the Sheraton Vancouver Wall Centre Hotel and One Wall Centre.

Event set-up will be contained within the Sheraton Vancouver Wall Centre's ballroom and in the stairways on Saturday, February 26<sup>th</sup>. We will also be setting-up the finish line in the 48<sup>th</sup> floor lobby area with floor and wall mats for protection. Set-up in the area will begin at approximately noon Saturday, and will be cleared away by 1:00pm Sunday, when the event finishes.

We will be using one of the elevators for this duration, which will be dedicated to moving climbers quickly from the 48<sup>th</sup> floor finish line back to the Hotel main floor. There will be volunteers designated to ensure that noise is kept to a minimum.

In 2010, Climb brought over 550 climbers and raised over \$137,000 for the BC Lung Association's lung health and clean air initiatives. This year for the 10<sup>th</sup> Annual Stairclimb we anticipate approximately 500 climbers and are hoping to raise even more!

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join us in the Sheraton Vancouver Wall Centre's ballroom on **Sunday**, **February 27**, **2011** to enjoy a continental breakfast, entertainment & wellness activities and watch all the action at the start line.

We thank you for your continued support of this important event. If you have any questions whatsoever, please do not hesitate to contact me at 604-731-5864 or email <a href="mcfadyen@bc.lung.ca">mcfadyen@bc.lung.ca</a>.

Sincerely,

Marissa McFadyen

Special Events Coordinator